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Linear Algebra and Its Applications, Global Edition
In their bestselling MATHEMATICAL STATISTICS WITH APPLICATIONS,
premiere authors Dennis Wackerly, William Mendenhall, and Richard L.
Scheaffer present a solid foundation in statistical theory while
conveying the relevance and importance of the theory in solving
practical problems in the real world. The authors' use of practical
applications and excellent exercises helps students discover the
nature of statistics and understand its essential role in scientific
research. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.

Chemistry
"The text is suitable for a typical introductory algebra course, and
was developed to be used flexibly. While the breadth of topics may go
beyond what an instructor would cover, the modular approach and the
richness of content ensures that the book meets the needs of a variety
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of programs."--Page 1.

Principles and Techniques of Biochemistry and Molecular
Biology
NOTE: Before purchasing, check with your instructor to ensure you
select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products exist for each title, and registrations are not
transferable. To register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products, you may also need a Course ID, which your instructor will
provide. Used books, rentals, and purchases made outside of PearsonIf
purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson, the access
codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included,
may be incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the seller
before completing your purchase. Note: You are purchasing a standalone
product; MyMathLab does not come packaged with this content. MyMathLab
is not a self-paced technology and should only be purchased when
required by an instructor. If you would like to purchase "both "the
physical text and MyMathLab, search for: 9780134022697 / 0134022696
Linear Algebra and Its Applications plus New MyMathLab with Pearson
eText -- Access Card Package, 5/e With traditional linear algebra
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texts, the course is relatively easy for students during the early
stages as material is presented in a familiar, concrete setting.
However, when abstract concepts are introduced, students often hit a
wall. Instructors seem to agree that certain concepts (such as linear
independence, spanning, subspace, vector space, and linear
transformations) are not easily understood and require time to
assimilate. These concepts are fundamental to the study of linear
algebra, so students' understanding of them is vital to mastering the
subject. This text makes these concepts more accessible by introducing
them early in a familiar, concrete "Rn" setting, developing them
gradually, and returning to them throughout the text so that when they
are discussed in the abstract, students are readily able to
understand.

Analytical Chemistry
Principles of Marketing, helps students understand how to create
value, build customer relationshipsand master key marketing
challenges. The the8th Edition has been thoroughly revised to reflect
the major trends impacting contemporary marketing. Packed withexamples
illustrating how companies use new digital technologies to maximize
customer engagement and shape brand conversations, experiences, and
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communities.

Starting Out with Java
Keeping students on the forefront of technology, this text offers a
practical reference to all programming and interfacing aspects of the
popular Intel microprocessor family.

Laboratory Manual for Introductory Chemistry
NOTE: Before purchasing, check with your instructor to ensure you
select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products exist for each title, and registrations are not
transferable. To register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products, you may also need a Course ID, which your instructor will
provide. Used books, rentals, and purchases made outside of Pearson If
purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson, the access
codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included,
may be incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the seller
before completing your purchase. --In Starting Out with Java: From
Control Structures through Objects , Gaddis covers procedural
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programming-control structures and methods-before introducing objectoriented programming. As with all Gaddis texts, clear and easy-to-read
code listings, concise and practical real-world examples, and an
abundance of exercises appear in every chapter.
0132989999/9780132989992 Starting Out with Java: From Control
Structures through Objects plus MyProgrammingLab with Pearson eText -Access Card Package, 5/e Package consists of: 0132855836/
9780132855839 Starting Out with Java: From Control Structures through
Objects, 5/e 0132891557/ 9780132891554 MyProgrammingLab with Pearson
eText -- Access Card -- for Starting Out with Java: From Control
Structures through Objects, 5/e

Consumer Behaviour
This edition examines the philosophical, historical and methodological
foundations of psychological testing, assessment and measurement,
while helping students appreciate their benefits and pitfalls in
practice.

Precalculus with Limits
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Child Development

Fundamentals of Pharmacology
University Physics is designed for the two- or three-semester calculusbased physics course. The text has been developed to meet the scope
and sequence of most university physics courses and provides a
foundation for a career in mathematics, science, or engineering. The
book provides an important opportunity for students to learn the core
concepts of physics and understand how those concepts apply to their
lives and to the world around them. Due to the comprehensive nature of
the material, we are offering the book in three volumes for
flexibility and efficiency. Coverage and Scope Our University Physics
textbook adheres to the scope and sequence of most two- and threesemester physics courses nationwide. We have worked to make physics
interesting and accessible to students while maintaining the
mathematical rigor inherent in the subject. With this objective in
mind, the content of this textbook has been developed and arranged to
provide a logical progression from fundamental to more advanced
concepts, building upon what students have already learned and
emphasizing connections between topics and between theory and
applications. The goal of each section is to enable students not just
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to recognize concepts, but to work with them in ways that will be
useful in later courses and future careers. The organization and
pedagogical features were developed and vetted with feedback from
science educators dedicated to the project. VOLUME III Unit 1: Optics
Chapter 1: The Nature of Light Chapter 2: Geometric Optics and Image
Formation Chapter 3: Interference Chapter 4: Diffraction Unit 2:
Modern Physics Chapter 5: Relativity Chapter 6: Photons and Matter
Waves Chapter 7: Quantum Mechanics Chapter 8: Atomic Structure Chapter
9: Condensed Matter Physics Chapter 10: Nuclear Physics Chapter 11:
Particle Physics and Cosmology

Purification of Laboratory Chemicals
Artificial Intelligence: A Modern Approach offers the most
comprehensive, up-to-date introduction to the theory and practice of
artificial intelligence. Number one in its field, this textbook is
ideal for one or two-semester, undergraduate or graduate-level courses
in Artificial Intelligence.

Metals Reference Book
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Now in its fifth edition, the book has been updated to include more
detailed descriptions of new or more commonly used techniques since
the last edition as well as remove those that are no longer used,
procedures which have been developed recently, ionization constants
(pKa values) and also more detail about the trivial names of
compounds. In addition to having two general chapters on purification
procedures, this book provides details of the physical properties and
purification procedures, taken from literature, of a very extensive
number of organic, inorganic and biochemical compounds which are
commercially available. This is the only complete source that covers
the purification of laboratory chemicals that are commercially
available in this manner and format. * Complete update of this
valuable, well-known reference * Provides purification procedures of
commercially available chemicals and biochemicals * Includes an
extremely useful compilation of ionisation constants

Mathematical Statistics with Applications
General Chemistry
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The 7th Edition of Gary Christian's Analytical Chemistry focuses on
more in-depth coverage and information about Quantitative Analysis
(aka Analytical Chemistry) and related fields. The content builds upon
previous editions with more enhanced content that deals with
principles and techniques of quantitative analysis with more examples
of analytical techniques drawn from areas such as clinical chemistry,
life sciences, air and water pollution, and industrial analyses.

Introductory Chemistry
PRINCIPLES OF HEAT TRANSFER was first published in 1959, and since
then it has grown to be considered a classic within the field, setting
the standards for coverage and organization within all other Heat
Transfer texts. The book is designed for a one-semester course in heat
transfer at the junior or senior level, however, flexibility in
pedagogy has been provided. Following several recommendations of the
ASME Committee on Heat Transfer Education, Kreith, Manglik, and Bohn
present relevant and stimulating content in this fresh and
comprehensive approach to heat transfer, acknowledging that in today's
world classical mathematical solutions to heat transfer problems are
often less influential than computational analysis. This
acknowledgement is met with the emphasize that students must still
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learn to appreciate both the physics and the elegance of simple
mathematics in addressing complex phenomena, aiming at presenting the
principles of heat transfer both within the framework of classical
mathematics and empirical correlations. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Fundamentals of Database Systems
For introductory courses in Differential Equations. This best-selling
text by these well-known authors blends the traditional algebra
problem solving skills with the conceptual development and geometric
visualization of a modern differential equations course that is
essential to science and engineering students. It reflects the new
qualitative approach that is altering the learning of elementary
differential equations, including the wide availability of scientific
computing environments like Maple, Mathematica, and MATLAB. Its focus
balances the traditional manual methods with the new computer-based
methods that illuminate qualitative phenomena and make accessible a
wider range of more realistic applications. Seldom-used topics have
been trimmed and new topics added: it starts and ends with discussions
of mathematical modeling of real-world phenomena, evident in figures,
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examples, problems, and applications throughout the text.

Neural Networks and Learning Machines
For a one-semester undergraduate course in operating systems for
computer science, computer engineering, and electrical engineering
majors. Winner of the 2009 Textbook Excellence Award from the Text and
Academic Authors Association (TAA)! Operating Systems: Internals and
Design Principles is a comprehensive and unified introduction to
operating systems. By using several innovative tools, Stallings makes
it possible to understand critical core concepts that can be
fundamentally challenging. The new edition includes the implementation
of web based animations to aid visual learners. At key points in the
book, students are directed to view an animation and then are provided
with assignments to alter the animation input and analyze the results.
The concepts are then enhanced and supported by end-of-chapter case
studies of UNIX, Linux and Windows Vista. These provide students with
a solid understanding of the key mechanisms of modern operating
systems and the types of design tradeoffs and decisions involved in OS
design. Because they are embedded into the text as end of chapter
material, students are able to apply them right at the point of
discussion. This approach is equally useful as a basic reference and
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as an up-to-date survey of the state of the art.

Social Psychology
With an expanded focus on critical thinking and problem solving, the
new edition ofIntroductory Chemistry: Concepts and Critical Thinking
prepares readers for success in introductory chemistry. Unlike other
introductory chemistry texts, all materials –the textbook, student
solutions manual, laboratory manual, instructor's manual and test item
file – are written by the author and tightly integrated to work
together most effectively. Math and problem solving are covered early
in the text; Corwin builds reader confidence and ability through
innovative pedagogy and technology formulated to meet the needs of
today's learners.

Principles of Heat Transfer, SI Edition
This classic textbook in the field, now completely revised and
updated, provides a bridge between theory and practice. Appropriate
for the second course in Finance for MBA students and the first course
in Finance for doctoral students, the text prepares students for the
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complex world of modern financial scholarship and practice. It
presents a unified treatment of finance combining theory, empirical
evidence and applications.

Precalculus
In this newly revised and expanded 2nd edition of Picture-Perfect
Science Lessons, classroom veterans Karen Ansberry and Emily Morgan,
who also coach teachers through nationwide workshops, offer timecrunched elementary educators comprehensive background notes to each
chapter, new reading strategies, and show how to combine science and
reading in a natural way with classroom-tested lessons in physical
science, life science, and Earth and space science.

University Physics
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with
the bound book. Emphasizing environmental considerations, Corwin’s
acclaimed lab manual offers a proven format of a prelaboratory
assignment, a stepwise procedure, and a postlaboratory assignment.
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More than 300,000 students to date in Introductory Chemistry,
Preparatory Chemistry, and Allied Health Chemistry have used these
“bullet-proof” experiments successfully. The Sixth Edition features a
completely updated interior design, new environmental icons denoting
“green” features, updated prelabs, and much more. Corwin’s lab manual
can be packaged with any Pearson Intro Prep Chemistry book.

Principles of Marketing
Atkins' Physical Chemistry: Molecular Thermodynamics and Kinetics is
designed for use on the second semester of a quantum-first physical
chemistry course. Based on the hugely popular Atkins' Physical
Chemistry, this volume approaches molecular thermodynamics with the
assumption that students will have studied quantum mechanics in their
first semester. The exceptional quality of previous editions has been
built upon to make this new edition of Atkins' Physical Chemistry even
more closely suited to the needs of both lecturers and students. Reorganised into discrete 'topics', the text is more flexible to teach
from and more readable for students. Now in its eleventh edition, the
text has been enhanced with additional learning features and maths
support to demonstrate the absolute centrality of mathematics to
physical chemistry. Increasing the digestibility of the text in this
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new approach, the reader is brought to a question, then the math is
used to show how it can be answered and progress made. The expanded
and redistributed maths support also includes new 'Chemist's toolkits'
which provide students with succinct reminders of mathematical
concepts and techniques right where they need them. Checklists of key
concepts at the end of each topic add to the extensive learning
support provided throughout the book, to reinforce the main take-home
messages in each section. The coupling of the broad coverage of the
subject with a structure and use of pedagogy that is even more
innovative will ensure Atkins' Physical Chemistry remains the textbook
of choice for studying physical chemistry.

Ethics for the Information Age
This best-selling undergraduate textbook provides an introduction to
key experimental techniques from across the biosciences. It uniquely
integrates the theories and practices that drive the fields of biology
and medicine, comprehensively covering both the methods students will
encounter in lab classes and those that underpin recent advances and
discoveries. Its problem-solving approach continues with worked
examples that set a challenge and then show students how the challenge
is met. New to this edition are case studies, for example, that
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illustrate the relevance of the principles and techniques to the
diagnosis and treatment of individual patients. Coverage is expanded
to include a section on stem cells, chapters on immunochemical
techniques and spectroscopy techniques, and additional chapters on
drug discovery and development, and clinical biochemistry.
Experimental design and the statistical analysis of data are
emphasised throughout to ensure students are equipped to successfully
plan their own experiments and examine the results obtained.

Design and Analysis of Experiments
Fundamentals of Pharmacology 7e presents key scientific and clinical
principles to facilitate a greater understanding of pharmacology. This
wholly Australasian text provides comprehensive and current coverage
of topics, written in a clear style with a reader-friendly full colour
design.

Student Solutions Manual to Red Exercises for Chemistry
Full solutions to all of the red-numbered exercises in the text are
provided.
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The Intel Microprocessors
With the same design and feature sets as the market leading
Precalculus, 8/e, this addition to the Larson Precalculus series
provides both students and instructors with sound, consistently
structured explanations of the mathematical concepts. Designed for a
two-term course, this text contains the features that have made
Precalculus a complete solution for both students and instructors:
interesting applications, cutting-edge design, and innovative
technology combined with an abundance of carefully written exercises.
In addition to a brief algebra review and the core precalculus topics,
PRECALCULUS WITH LIMITS covers analytic geometry in three dimensions
and introduces concepts covered in calculus. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Affirming Diversity
Psychological Testing and Assessment
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Larman covers how to investigate requirements, create solutions and
then translate designs into code, showing developers how to make
practical use of the most significant recent developments. A summary
of UML notation is included

College Algebra
This package (book + CD-ROM) has been replaced by the ISBN 0321388410
(which consists of the book alone). The material that was on the CDROM is available for download at http://aw-bc.com/nss Fundamentals of
Differential Equations presents the basic theory of differential
equations and offers a variety of modern applications in science and
engineering. Available in two versions, these flexible texts offer the
instructor many choices in syllabus design, course emphasis (theory,
methodology, applications, and numerical methods), and in using
commercially available computer software. Fundamentals of Differential
Equations, Seventh Edition is suitable for a one-semester sophomoreor junior-level course. Fundamentals of Differential Equations with
Boundary Value Problems, Fifth Edition, contains enough material for a
two-semester course that covers and builds on boundary value problems.
The Boundary Value Problems version consists of the main text plus
three additional chapters (Eigenvalue Problems and Sturm-Liouville
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Equations; Stability of Autonomous Systems; and Existence and
Uniqueness Theory).

Medical Terminology
Involved: Writing for College, Writing for Your Self helps students to
understand their college experience as a way of advancing their own
personal concerns and to draw substance from their reading and writing
assignments. By enabling students to understand what it is they are
being asked to write{u2014}from basic to complex
communications{u2014}and how they can go about fulfilling those tasks
meaningfully and successfully, this book helps students to develop
themselves in all the ways the university offers. This edition of the
book has been adapted from the print edition, published in 1997 by
Houghton Mifflin. Copyrighted materials{u2014}primarily images and
examples within the text{u2014}have been removed from this edition. --

Child Development
General Chemistry: Principles and Modern Applications is recognized
for its superior problems, lucid writing, and precision of argument.
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This updated and expanded edition retains the popular and innovative
features of previous editions--including Feature Problems, follow-up
Integrative and Practice Exercises to accompany every in-chapter
Example, and Focus On application boxes, as well as new Keep in Mind
marginal notes. Topics covered include atoms and the atomic theory,
chemical compounds and reactions, gases, Thermochemistry, electrons in
atoms, chemical bonding, liquids, solids, and intermolecular forces,
chemical kinetics, principles of chemical equilibrium, acids and
bases, electrochemistry, representative and transitional elements, and
nuclear and organic chemistry. For individuals interested in a broad
overview of chemical principles and applications.

Financial Theory and Corporate Policy
Ethics for the Information Age is appropriate for any standalone
Computers and Society or Computer Ethics course offered by a computer
science, business, or philosophy department, as well as special
modules in any advanced CS course. It is also appropriate for readers
interested in computers and society or computer ethics. In an era
where information technology changes constantly, a thoughtful response
to these rapid changes requires a basic understanding of IT history,
an awareness of current issues, and a familiarity with ethics. Ethics
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for the Information Ageis unique in its balanced coverage of ethical
theories used to analyze problems encountered by computer
professionals in today's environment. By presenting provocative issues
such as social networking, government surveillance, and intellectual
property from all points of view, this market-leading text challenges
students to think critically and draw their own conclusions, which
ultimately prepares them to become responsible, ethical users of
future technologies. ¿ Teaching and Learning Experience This program
presents a better teaching and learning experience–for you and your
students. It will help: Encourage Critical Thinking: A balanced,
impartial approach to ethical issues avoids biased arguments,
encouraging students to consider and analyze issues for themselves.
Keep Your Course Current and Relevant: A thoughtful response to
information technology requires an awareness of current informationtechnology-related issues. Support Learning: Resources are available
to expand on the topics presented in the text.

Operating Systems
Using a consistent, logical, and step-by-step approach, MEDICAL
TERMINOLOGY: A LIVING LANGUAGE, 5/e introduces students to the anatomy
and physiology of body systems and the corresponding medical terms
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related to them. For each body system, broad coverage of anatomy,
physiology, pathology, diagnostic procedures, treatment procedures,
and pharmacology is provided. The author emphasizes both terms built
from Latin and Greek word parts, and modern English terms, helping
students develop a full working word part vocabulary they can use to
interpret any new term. This edition contains many new terms, and has
been reorganized for more efficient learning. To eliminate confusion,
Word Building tables have been removed from each chapter and the terms
have been distributed throughout the pathology, diagnostic procedure,
and treatment procedure tables, where they are more immediately
relevant to students.

Differential Equations and Boundary Value Problems:
Computing and Modeling, Global Edition
For graduate-level neural network courses offered in the departments
of Computer Engineering, Electrical Engineering, and Computer Science.
Neural Networks and Learning Machines, Third Edition is renowned for
its thoroughness and readability. This well-organized and completely
up-to-date text remains the most comprehensive treatment of neural
networks from an engineering perspective. This is ideal for
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professional engineers and research scientists. Matlab codes used for
the computer experiments in the text are available for download at:
http://www.pearsonhighered.com/haykin/ Refocused, revised and renamed
to reflect the duality of neural networks and learning machines, this
edition recognizes that the subject matter is richer when these topics
are studied together. Ideas drawn from neural networks and machine
learning are hybridized to perform improved learning tasks beyond the
capability of either independently.

Artificial Intelligence
Fundamentals of Differential Equations
Involved
This edition features the exact same content as the traditional text
in a convenient, three-hole-punched, loose-leaf version. Books a la
Carte also offer a great value-this format costs significantly less
than a new textbook. Bob Blitzer has inspired thousands of students
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with his engaging approach to mathematics, making this beloved series
the #1 in the market. Blitzer draws on his unique background in
mathematics and behavioral science to present the full scope of
mathematics with vivid applications in real-life situations. Students
stay engaged because Blitzer often uses pop-culture and up-to-date
references to connect math to students' lives, showing that their
world is profoundly mathematical.

Atkins' Physical Chemistry 11e
This program presents science concepts in areas of biology, earth
science, chemistry, and physical science in a logical, easy-to-follow
design that challenges without overwhelming. This flexible program
consists of 12 student texts that can easily supplement an existing
science curriculum or be used as a stand-alone course. Reading Level:
4-5 Interest Level: 6-12

Applied Numerical Analysis
The 7th edition of this best-selling social psychology text by Graham
Vaughan and Michael Hogg, Social Psychology, retains the structure and
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approach of the previous edition but has been revised to reflect the
changes in the field, with the material thoroughly updated throughout.
Social Psychology 7e continues to capture the scope and detail of
contemporary social psychology as an international scientific
enterprise and at the same time deals with the subject in a way that
is relevant to university teaching and social psychology research in
Australia and New Zealand.

APPLYING UML & PATTERNS 3RD EDITION
Picture-Perfect Science Lessons
NOTE: Used books, rentals, and purchases made outside of Pearson If
purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson, the access
codes for the Enhanced Pearson eText may not be included, may be
incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the seller before
completing your purchase. This package includes the Enhanced Pearson
eText and the bound book. This guide gives current and future
educators practical help for rediscovering the value, potential,
richness, and adventure of a diverse classroom-while developing the
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capacity to professionally address the differential learning and
transition needs of culturally and linguistically diverse (CLD)
students. Ideal for pre- and in-service teachers, district and
building administrators, school specialists, and paraprofessionals, it
presents the latest tools, procedures, strategies, and ideas for
ensuring effective teaching and learning for students of any native
language. Included are new ways to reach and maximize relationships
with parents, caregivers, and extended family members by partnering
with them in appropriate pedagogical practices. The new Third Edition
of Mastering ESL/EF Methods includes illustrated concepts; global
connections; tips for practice in the EFL classroom; a revised
framework for the conceptual definitions of approach method, strategy,
and technique; an expanded Glossary; interactive video links; a
revised discussion of dual language programs; and an overview of
program model effectiveness. The Enhanced Pearson eText features
embedded video. Improve mastery and retention with the Enhanced
Pearson eText* The Enhanced Pearson eText provides a rich, interactive
learning environment designed to improve student mastery of content.
The Enhanced Pearson eText is: Engaging. The new interactive,
multimedia learning features were developed by the authors and other
subject-matter experts to deepen and enrich the learning experience.
Convenient. Enjoy instant online access from your computer or download
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the Pearson eText App to read on or offline on your iPad® and Android®
tablet.* Affordable. The Enhanced Pearson eText may be purchased standalone or with a loose-leaf version of the text for 40-65% less than a
print bound book. * The Enhanced eText features are only available in
the Pearson eText format. They are not available in third-party eTexts
or downloads. *The Pearson eText App is available on Google Play and
in the App Store. It requires Android OS 3.1-4, a 7" or 10" tablet, or
iPad iOS 5.0 or later. 0133832228 / 9780133832228 Mastering ESL/EFL
Methods: Differentiated Instruction for Culturally and Linguistically
Diverse (CLD) Students with Enhanced Pearson eText -- Access Card
Package Package consists of: 0133594971 / 9780133594973 Mastering
ESL/EFL Methods: Differentiated Instruction for Culturally and
Linguistically Diverse (CLD) Students 0133827674 / 9780133827675
Mastering ESL/EFL Methods: Differentiated Instruction for Culturally
and Linguistically Diverse (CLD) Students, Enhanced Pearson eText -Access Card
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